
 

 

“Whatever you do, work  at it with all your 
heart, as working for the Lord…” 

    Colossians 3:23 

Recognize 
Your                 

Shining Star 

 

Auburn Homes & Services is a nonprofit  
organization that relies upon philanthropy 
to help fulfill its mission to help our  
residents live life with purpose and passion. 
 
The Moravian Care Foundation helps to    
enrich the experience of our residents by 
providing funds to create facilities, build 
programs, and support capital needs. By 
supporting the Foundation you are helping 
put the ‘home’ in Auburn Homes & Services. 
You are also helping Auburn continue to   
realize our mission of providing care,        
service, and ministry to the elderly. 
 
We welcome the opportunity to have a   
conversation with you about how your    
support and involvement can have a lasting   
impact for generations to come. 
 
For more information about the Shining Star 
program or supporting the work of Auburn 
Homes & Services, please call our  
Foundation Director at 952-361-0460, or  
visit our website at www.auburnhomes.org 
and click on the Moravian Care Foundation 
tab at the top of the page. 
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The staff at Auburn Homes & Services is 
honored to serve our residents. While 
some, such as nursing staff, servers, and 
housekeepers, are highly visible, others, 
like food service and maintenance workers, 
work behind the scenes to ensure that our 
residents' needs are met. 

Who is your Shining Star? 
“These shining stars (designated employ-
ees) are examples of making a difference in 
the lives of residents and their families, who 
aren't always able to help out or visit.” 

Did a staff member give you great care,   
delivered with a smile? Did someone 
demonstrate an act of kindness that made 
your day? If that person is your Shining Star, 
here is the perfect opportunity to thank 
them. 

How does it work? 
Use the attached envelope to make a gift 
to your Auburn community to recognize 
service, care, or an act of kindness           
received from your Shining Star. You can  
honor one staff member or several staff 
members. They will be notified that you 
have made a gift in their honor and will  
receive a special star pin. 

Most important, your Shining Star will take 
pride in knowing that the service, care, or 
act of kindness has left a positive impres-
sion on you. 

“She made me feel confident and trusted. 
Moving my husband was a steep emotional 
learning curve. She guided me through it in 
a considerate, professional way.” 
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